
Elite Report 
 
Congratulations to the London U16AA and Guelph U19AA teams who represented Ontario at the National Championship 
in Wood Buffalo  Alberta.   
 
London U16AA brought home Silver!  While the Guelph team finished 5th. 
 
Good Lick to the London U14AA and the U19A Exetor-Seaforth teams,  who will represent Ontario at the Eastern 
Canadian Championships in Moncton. 
 
 
AAA registration is now being accepted.  Tryout will take place the first two weekends in May. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Paula 


